
Join your community taking action as part 
of Great Big Green Week. 

www.youngclimatewarriors.org

King Charles III took his children 
litter picking in Norfolk. As the 
Prince of Wales (previously Prince 
William) said ‘we were there with 
our spikes stabbing the rubbish 
into black plastic bags’.

Great news. We’ve made lots of 
progress on methane emissions 
from landfill sites – they are now 
nearly a quarter of their 1990 
levels. 

Every single piece of litter you can 
pick up (or prevent) can help 
wildlife.  The RSPCA receive a call 
every two hours about animals 
injured by litter.

https://greatbiggreenweek.com/find-an-event/

